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Notice of Bids Received 

 

CIT NORTH BEND ADMINISTRATION -BUILDING HVAC EVALUATION 

 

To: Proposers and Other Interested Persons 

 

Date: September 5, 2024 

 

The Coquille Indian Tribe has received one proposal during the August 29, 2024 opening, for the 

“CIT North Bend Administration – Building HVAC Evaluation.” 

Proposal was received from: 

• Umpqua Sheet Metal, Inc. 

The Tribe will be postponing this project due to unforeseen circumstances.  This project will 

not be re-bid at this time. 

Please direct any questions regarding this notice to the attention of Emerald Brunett at 

emeraldbrunett@coquilletribe.org.  

 

Sincerely,  

Emerald Brunett 

Project Manager 

Coquille Indian Tribe      

 


